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Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area

UUP Calendar for Aug./Sept. 2010
Weds. Aug 24th • Chapter Exec. Board Meeting at Noon, WSCC Old Chem (RSVP to Corinne at 2-6570)
Weds. Sept 1st • Pre-Retirement Workshop at Noon, Wang Center rm. 201 (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)
Tues. Sept 7th • Women's Concerns Seminar, A focus on women's nutrition at Noon, Wang Center rm. 
301 (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)
Weds. Sept 8th • Academic Council meeting at Noon, Wang Center rm. 301 (RSVP to Corinne at 2-6570
)
Weds. Sept 15th • Health & Safety Workshop, Fire safety at Noon, Wang Center rm. 201 (RSVP to 
www.uupsbu.org)
Thurs. Sept 16th • Professionals Workshop, What it takes to be a SBU Professional at Noon, Wang 
Center rm. 301 (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)
Tues. Sept 21st • Chapter Exec. Board Meeting at Noon, Wang Center rm 301 (RSVP to Corinne at 
2-6570)
Weds. Sept 22nd • Chapter Membership Welcome Back meeting at Noon, Wang Center Lobby/Gardens 
(RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)
Thurs. Sept 23rd •  Red Dragon Labyrinth Walk at Noon, by Stony Brook Union Labyrinth (take a stroll & 
relax)

Results of Spring's UUP Professional's Survey
Besides Editor of Happy PayDay, I also serve as your chapter Vice President for Professionals and the 
attached is the summary of the resent Workplace issue and Professional development survey conducted.  
It should be noted that over 300 of our chapter professionals responded to the on-line survey conducted 
thru the AFT website.  Thanks for taking the time to fill it out and here is the web-link to the results 
compiled by our chapter Membership Development Officer Pam.  We will be sharing the results and 
comments with your chapter as well as statewide officers and the UUP contract team.
http://www.uupsbu.org/supportingfiles/SBUProfSurveyResult_2010.pdf

Identity Theft Shredding Day @ TFCU in Farmingville
The Teachers Federal Credit Union is holding a shredding and e-scrap day at it's 2410 North Ocean Ave. 
Branch in Farmingville Sat. Sept. 25th 9am to noon (rain or shine).  This is open to all with a 50 lb. paper 
and 10 pieces of electronic equipment limit.  It is an attempt to help combat identity theft by destroying 
these items with personal information on them.  For further information check out their website at 
www.teachersfcu.org or call 698-7000.



*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders. UUP Office at 104 Old Chemistry •  
• Bldg. Zip = 3475 • 632-6570 • Charlie McAteer, Your Happy PayDay Editor


